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mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Havens, Donald E <Donald.Havens@ontariocountyny.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 2:23 PM
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: November Zoning and Planning comments

Hi Michelle,  
The Canandaigua Lake Sewer District has the following comments on the following 
applications. 

 Application# - CPN-20-073 – Addition may impact sanitary lateral that services 
this address. Full site plan showing sewer lateral required for our review and may 
require a renovation permit from the District. 

 Application# - CPN-20-076 – No Comments at this point. 
 Application# - CPN-20-072 – Permit required for connection. Current drawings 

look in order but changes will require drawings to be resubmitted to this office. 
Also may require a County Highway ROW work permit. 

Thanks, 
Don 
 
Don Havens 
Canandaigua Lake County Sewer District Supervisor 
Ontario County Public Works Department 
2962 County Road # 48 
Canandaigua, N.Y. 14424-9553 
Office (585) 396-4301 
Office Hours: M-F 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM 
 
 
“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the 
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”     


